
 

 

 

Sharmans Cross Junior School,  

Sharmans Cross Road, Solihull, West Midlands, B91 1PH 

Telephone: 0121 705 2379 

Email: 45office@sharmans-cross.solihull.sch.uk 

Head Teacher:  Mark Pratt 

 

Monday 7th July 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Please note that there has been a change to the original date of Red Ridge.  

Year 6 will now be going on Monday 29th September and not the week before as 

previously stated.  

 

Should this cause any problems for you, please let the office know by 

Wednesday 9th July and we will make amendments to your booking and refund 

your £50 deposit.  

 

The final balance will be advised at the end of this week with medical forms 

being sent to you on the first week of the new Autumn term.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

The Year 6 team.  


